Monica Schultz

From: Toni Dries <toni.dries3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 12:34 PM
To: Monica Schultz

Subject: Sam's Amusement Dart Tournament
To Whom It May Concern,

We are asking permission from the City of West Allis to grant us exception on acquiring amusement licenses
for a Dart Tournament we are having.

Sam's Amusement has been promoting dart tournaments for many years in Kenosha WI. We have invited
people from other communities to participate and have had great success. We would like to grow our
tournaments and at the request of dart players we have chosen West Allis WL

We understand that it is a $35.00 per machine license fee however the additional dart boards we need to
adequately support this tournament would cost us $595.00. Our tournaments are scheduled over a weekend. We
bring them into the established location on Thursday to insure that we have proper time to set them up.
Tournaments begin on Friday evening and end on Sunday afternoon. The dart boards are then picked up on
Monday.

This tournament.is requiring us to bring in 17 additional dart boards. The tournament dates are

June 6-8th at Aris Bar on Greenfield & Hwy 100.

Thank you for your consideration.

We hope to continue our successful tournaments in the city of West Allis.

Sincerely,
Toni Dries
Sam's Amusement



